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Press Release  

ASPI, LETTER TO GOVERNMENT: WILLINGNESS TO SIGN SETTLEMENT 

AGREEMENT, WITHOUT ANY CHANGES, EXCEPT FOR REMOVAL OF 

ART. 10 AS EXTRANEOUS TO RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN GRANTOR 

AND OPERATOR 

Rome, 8 October 2020 – In a letter sent to the relevant ministries today, Autostrade per 

l’Italia has confirmed its willingness to, without delay, sign the Settlement Agreement in the 

version received from the above ministries on 23 September, without any changes or 

revisions. This is only subject to removal of the condition precedent for effectiveness of the 

agreement, relating to completion of the transfer of control of Autostrade per l’Italia to Cassa 

Depositi e Prestiti, as this is extraneous to the relationship between the grantor and the 

operator. 

The above signature is, naturally, intended to form part of a final settlement of the dispute 

with the grantor over allegations of serious breaches of the concession arrangement. 


